
                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                             

 
   
 

 

 

Sunday 15 October 2017 
Dear Parents 
 
We would like to inform you that Pret-a-Portrait, our chosen professional photography company, will 
be in school on Thursday 19, Sunday 22 and Monday 23 October 2017 to take individual photographs 
as well as sibling and family photographs (if requested). 
 
Your child w ill have their  photo taken on Monday 23 October.  
 
We would like to ask that your child dresses in their full school uniform on these days. If he/she has PE 
on this day they DO NOT have to wear their PE Kit (on this occasion only). As always, please ensure 
that your child shows pride and respect in their badge by being especially smart for their photograph. 
 
You may visit Pret-a-Portait’s website (http://www.pret-a-portrait.net) for more information about the 
company. We would like to emphasise that you are under no obligation to purchase any of the 
photographs, however, we would encourage you to do so, as they serve as wonderful future 
memories. 
 
If you would like your child to have a photograph taken with their sibling, or you would like a family 
photograph, please complete and return the reply slip attached to this letter to your child’s class 
teacher/form tutor by Tuesday 17 October. Only  one reply  is needed per  family .  Please note, family 
photograph slots will be offered after school on Sunday 22 and Monday 23 October between 13:50 – 
15:00. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first return, first serve basis. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ms Libby Tremere, via email, at 
libby.bridge@nais.qa. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Libby Tremere 
Director of Sport and Communication  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                             

 
   
 

 

 

Sibling Photo Request: Pret-a-Portrait 
22 and 23 October 2017 

 
I would like my child to have a photograph taken with their sibling. 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________                    Class/Tutor Group: _______________ 
 
  _____________________________                                                    _______________ 
 

_____________________________                                                   _______________ 
 
_____________________________                                                    _______________ 

 
_____________________________                                                          _______________ 
  

 
We would like to have a family photograph on the following day: 
 

SUNDAY or MONDAY (Please circle) 
 

TIME SLOTS PREFERRED TIME (Please give 3 
options e.g. 1st, 2nd, 3rd ) 

13:50  
13:55  
14:00  
14:05  
14:10  
14:15  
14:20  
14:25  
14:30  
14:35  
14:40  
14:45  
14:50  
14:55  

 
Parent’s name: ________________________              Date: __________________________ 
 
 


